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From the Private Secretary 28 December 1995

\

The Prime Minister greatly enjoyed his visit with the Taoiseach to your

pub on 21 December, and the warm welcome he received there.

He has asked me to thank you for the tankard and tie which you so |

kindly gave him; and to send you the enclosed signed photograph. v Er anmad

May I take this opportunity to send you and your staff Mr Major’s best

wishes for a peaceful and convivial New Year?
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RODERIC LYNE

Mr John Foley
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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 28 December 1995

The Prime Minister - and all of his party - hugely enjoyed his visit to

Downpatrick, and not least the lavish hospitality shown to him at the Oakley

Fayre Bakery.

As a small memento of his visit, he has asked me to send you the

enclosed signed photograph.

Many thanks for warming all of us up on a cold afternoon; and best

wishes for the New Year.

RODERIC LYNE

Mrs Margaret Flynn
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